
 
 

The Ohio Program for Campus Safety & Mental Health is a resource dissemination center promoting 
mental health awareness, wellness, and suicide prevention for campuses throughout the state of Ohio. 
We will host the Inaugural Campus Safety and Mental Health Symposium: Cultivating Caring Campuses 
on April 11th, 2024. This year’s symposium will be held in person, in Rootstown, Ohio at Northeast Ohio 
Medical University.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are anticipating providing a variety of resources and would like to extend an opportunity for your 

organization to provide resources to promote initiatives relevant to college campuses. We anticipate 

The Ohio Program for Campus Safety and Mental Health symposium will attract 75 to 100 campus-

community stakeholders throughout the state and beyond. If you are unable to attend, we would also 

like to extend the opportunity for resources to be provided at an unattended table. Please let us know if 

this is possible! 



 
 

Suicide is the second leading cause of death for college students, and we appreciate your support in 

partnering with us to reduce stigma and promote campus-community partnerships that address mental 

health and suicide prevention. 

Questions regarding the OPCSMH Inaugural Campus Safety and Mental Health Symposium: Cultivating 

Caring Campuses resource exhibition can be submitted to: opcsmh@neomed.edu  

 
Ohio Program for Campus Safety & Mental Health 

Northeast Ohio Medical University Department of Psychiatry 
4209 St. Rt. 44 Rootstown, Ohio 44272 

opcsmh@neomed.edu 
https://www.neomed.edu/csmh/ 
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